
Message from the Principal

We have officially wrapped up IAR testing, and I want to take a

moment to celebrate our students! They did a fantastic job staying

focused and putting forth their best effort. Last year, we had the

best growth of all the middle schools, and I am hopeful we will

continue that trend this year. Thank you for your support in

ensuring your students were prepared and ready to do their best!

8th Grade Families – Mark Your Calendars!

On April 15th, our 8th graders will take the Illinois Science Assessment (ISA). This test will take

the entire school day, so please make sure your student arrives on time and remains at school for

the full day. We appreciate your help in making sure they are set up for success!

Since today is 3-14 or better known as Pi Day - our quote this week is in honor of all of our math

lovers out there! Whether you're memorizing digits of π, enjoying a slice of pie, or just appreciating

the beauty of mathematics, we hope everyone takes a moment to celebrate this fun and unique

day!

As we move into spring, there are many exciting events and activities ahead for our students.

Thank you for being such a supportive and engaged school community—I am grateful to be on this

journey with you!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend!

Thank you Everyone!

Lisa Olsem ~ Principal

WE ARE KENYON WOODS AND WE DREAM BIG

To accomplish great things, we must not only act, but also DREAM; not only plan, but also

BELIEVE!

~ Anatole France



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MARCH STUDENTS OF THE MONTH!

Alice Berry

Michael Trevino

McKayla Ruge

Cina Montgomery

Mya Fuentes

Arianna (Ria) Isip

Alex Pacheco

Gracyn Dovichi

Jillian Buccieri

George Day

Grayson Nicks

PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO COMPLETE THE 5 ESSENTIAL SURVEY

So far, 95 families have completed the 5Essentials Survey, but we need at least 200 responses for

our school to receive meaningful feedback. This survey gives you a voice in shaping the future of

Kenyon Woods and ensures we continue to grow and improve. Your input is valuable, and we truly

want to hear from you. Your voice matters—please take a few minutes to complete the survey and

help us make Kenyon Woods the best it can be! Don't forget, Kenyon Woods is in Kane county. Be

sure to select that when prompted.

2024-25 Illinois Supplemental Parent Survey

Link to survey: http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/

https://impactsurveys.my.site.com/sfc/servlet.shepherd/version/renditionDownload?rendition=JPGZ&versionId=068Vu00000NupXU&operationContext=CHATTER&contentId=05TVu00000NaABO&page=6
https://impactsurveys.my.site.com/sfc/servlet.shepherd/version/renditionDownload?rendition=JPGZ&versionId=068Vu00000NupXU&operationContext=CHATTER&contentId=05TVu00000NaABO&page=6
https://impactsurveys.my.site.com/sfc/servlet.shepherd/version/renditionDownload?rendition=JPGZ&versionId=068Vu00000NupXU&operationContext=CHATTER&contentId=05TVu00000NaABO&page=6
https://impactsurveys.my.site.com/sfc/servlet.shepherd/version/renditionDownload?rendition=JPGZ&versionId=068Vu00000NupXU&operationContext=CHATTER&contentId=05TVu00000NaABO&page=6
https://impactsurveys.my.site.com/sfc/servlet.shepherd/version/renditionDownload?rendition=JPGZ&versionId=068Vu00000NupXU&operationContext=CHATTER&contentId=05TVu00000NaABO&page=6
https://impactsurveys.my.site.com/sfc/servlet.shepherd/version/renditionDownload?rendition=JPGZ&versionId=068Vu00000NupXU&operationContext=CHATTER&contentId=05TVu00000NaABO&page=6


TARDY TO CLASS

Starting next week, we will be conducting random tardy sweeps to ensure students are getting to

class on time and maximizing their learning. Any student who is not in class when the bell rings

and does not have a pass from their teacher will receive an immediate lunch detention. Continued

tardiness will result in escalating consequences, including after-school detentions and potential

loss of privileges.

We appreciate your support in reinforcing the importance of being on time and ready to learn.

Please encourage your student to plan ahead, move quickly between classes, and make

punctuality a priority.



ATTENTION SPECTATORS FOR GIRLS SOCCER GAMES

Due to the construction that will be taking place behind Kenyon Woods MS, all home games have

been moved to the fields behind South Elgin HS. Please see the map below.







2025 Spring All School Dance

Kenyon Woods PTO is asking for concession items to be donated

for the All School Spring Dance! All items should be dropped off/

shipped to arrive at our school office by Thursday, March 20th We

are also looking for volunteers to help set up, run concessions, and

clean up after the dance.

launch signupgenius.com

FROM THE CREATIVE MIND OF OUR PANTHERS

Art 2 students have completed their latest projects, merging the natural and manufactured worlds

together in a "Mechanical Animal". They used lines and shapes to draw and paint stylized and

innovative creatures. Their creativity went above and beyond for this project! See some great

examples from Anya Ignoffo, Fabiana Ferreira, Laney Albers and Enya McCarron:
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Spinning sign projects in Automation & Robotics

Congratulations to our 7th and 8th Grade Bands for a wonderful night of music!



Penguin House Challenge

Zimmerman/Botwinski and Castillo/Domschke's classes had a sidewalk chalk mural contest

during the testing break. Check out the winning mural created by Evelyn, Livia, Sophia, Noura,

Brianna, and Laney!



ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK NOW!

There's still time to order your 2025 yearbook! Just go to

vipis.com to find our school's unique page or click the link below.

Ordering deadline: 3/31/2025

Click here to order: https://www.vipis.com/group/f58a5727/kenyon-woods-middle-school-

http://vipis.com/
https://www.vipis.com/group/f58a5727/kenyon-woods-middle-school-
https://www.vipis.com/group/f58a5727/kenyon-woods-middle-school-
https://www.vipis.com/group/f58a5727/kenyon-woods-middle-school-




SCHOOL SAFETY MEASURES

As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe learning environment, Kenyon Woods will be

conducting random, non-invasive searches throughout the school year in accordance with board

policy and law. These searches are a proactive step towards maintaining safety and fostering an

environment where learning can thrive without disruptions. They will be carried out by trained

school personnel, in a manner that respects the privacy of all students. We assure you that these

measures are standard safety procedures and not in response to any specific incident or concern.

If a student refuses to participate in the random search, the school administration will follow the

necessary steps in accordance with the Student Code of Conduct. Should you have any questions,

please contact the school's main office.





LINK TO LUNCH MENU

IMPORTANT DATES

3/17/25 - Girls Soccer vs Ellis - Home

3/19/25 - Boys Volleyball vs Kimball - Home

3/21/25 - Spring Fling Dance - 6 pm

3/22/25 - MS Band Festival @ SEHS

3/24/25 - Boys Volleyball vs Larson - Home

3/26/25 - Girls Soccer vs Abbott - Home

3/29 - 4/6 - Spring Break

5/9/25 - 8th Grade Dance - 6 pm

5/19/25 - 8th Grade Fieldtrip - Main Event

5/22/25 - 8th Grade Recognition - 6 pm @ SEHS

https://www.u-46.org/Page/9190


Link to all 2024/25 KWMS Panther Newsletters

Kenyon Woods Middle School

Website: https://www.u-46.org/KenyonWoods

Location: 1515 Raymond Street, South Elgin, IL, USA

Phone: 847-289-6685

Fax: 847-488-1430

Attendance line: 847-289-6685 Ext: 6654

Lisa Olsem
Lisa is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.u-46.org/domain/11648
https://www.u-46.org/KenyonWoods

